



Email:admin@st-margarets.torbay.sch.uk

Website: www.stmargaretstorbay.org.uk

Twitter <u>@stmargaretstq</u>

02/07/2018

Summer Term Newsletter No.10

We have to say a very big 'Well done' to our Reception children for taking part in their first whole school Assembly last Monday. They were super confident and a delight to watch as they informed us about spiders through song, telling and acting stories and using sign language. They loved performing to their families on Wednesday so thank you to all those who were able to come along and join in the fun.

Sports Day is a fantastic opportunity to get outside of the classroom, try something new and work as a team. KS1 sports day was held on 28th June in glorious sunshine. Sports day is split into two parts, the children all competed in the track events in their house teams and then the children went round the fun carousel in their classes and competed against other teams. Well done to Drake (blue team) who came first and to Hawkins (yellow team) who came second, Grenville (green team) in third place and Raleigh (red team) who came fourth.

On Friday we were able to complete the KS2 Sports Day track events - again, in glorious sunshine. The sun was just too hot for us to spend all day outside but the children enjoyed a cooling treat after their morning's events. Well done to Grenville (green team) who came first and to the thirteen new record holders 2018.

There were some great individual and team performances. All the children far exceeded expectations and performed brilliantly in all the events. St Margaret's have many talented children and we are very proud of their achievements and enthusiasm for sport.

A huge thank you to all the parents, carers, friends and family members that came along to support the children this year, we always appreciate the support you show the children and our school. And many thanks to the staff and our Y5 helpers for helping to organise such a successful day! Some photos on Page 2 of this newsletter and more to go on our website soon.

We are very proud of this week's Star Pupils!



Ash and Elm — All of Ash and Elm are stars this week because they did an amazing job in their 'show'.

Mrs Russell and Miss Watkinson are very proud of them all!

Beech — Evie always tries so hard and gives 100% always!

Pine — Ruby consistently shows exemplary manners and work ethic

Apple — Justin has tried hard to be here on time for the register and has worked hard on his reading

Oak — Corey made a fantastic effort on Sports day and worked really well as a team

Birch — Emily B has really stood out both in PE and with her classroom work recently

Rowan — Kelis has stood out this week for her effort and for showing aspiration

Cherry — Ollie has shown perseverance and resilience both in Sports day and doing our final letter writing

Maple — Toby G has shown an impressive and improved attitude towards learning

Holly — Cally-Mae has shown all of our core values this week

Willow — Daniella has been a lovely person to have in class all week

Hawthorn — Lily-Ella has approached every aspect of school with effort and aspiration. She has shown excellent behaviour in class

Hazel — Lewis has been kind, considerate and thoughtful, showing excellent behaviour choices recently

Diary Date Reminders:

Monday 2nd July - Reception Sports afternoon 1:30pm Monday 23rd July - Y6 Leavers' Disco from 6:30pm to 8:00pm

Thursday 19th—Y6 Leavers' Play for Parents (Afternoon performance 1:30pm and evening performance 6:00pm) Tuesday 24th July – Leavers Assembly 9:15am for Parents (BBQ for children to follow)

Wednesday 25th July—Non Pupil Day

Friday 6th July—PTA summer fair from 3:05pm. Please come and support the PTA.



Attendance Award
Congratulations to
Willow Class
for winning the School
Attendance Award with
98.8% attendance.

They have won a non-uniform day tomorrow (Tuesday 3rd July)

The whole school achieved 95.6% which is just below our target of 96%.



Learning today to achieve our tomorrows.